
Join us Aug. 24 to learn about  
changes coming to our Albany Terminal. 

Global Partners takes 
being a good neighbor 
seriously. 

WHAT 
Albany Terminal  

Virtual Public Meetings

WHEN 
Thursday, August 24 • 1:00 pm 
Thursday, August 24 • 7:00 pm

HOW TO ATTEND 
Follow the link at  
GlobalAlbany.com

You are invited
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Being a good neighbor is part of the responsibility that  
comes with running a facility like our Albany Terminal.  
That’s why we’re inviting you to a virtual meeting to learn 
more about changes we’re proposing as we prepare to  
renew the terminal’s air permit. Proposed changes include:
• Decreasing the amount of crude oil that can be shipped through the 

terminal by more than 75%. 
• Increasing our ability to store renewable biodiesel to reduce 

greenhouse gases. 
• Installing enhanced controls to more effectively treat emissions. 
• Reducing truck idling to cut customer wait time. 
• Reducing train impacts to improve efficiency and reduce locomotive use. 

For more information or to submit questions or comments:
VISIT GlobalAlbany.com
CONTACT Mark Bobb-Semple at mark.bobb-semple@globalp.com  
or 518-775-7093.

Please join us at the virtual meetings at 1-2 p.m. or 7-8 p.m. 
Thursday, Aug. 24. Find the link at GlobalAlbany.com. 


